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Annexation and Plan of Services

SUMMARY:
The Plan of Services for the proposed annexation on Lantana Road (Eldridge) have been approved
by the Planning Commission.
Progress reports have been published for the annexations on Satsuma Drive and Lantana Road
(McMahon).
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION:  Receive comments from the public.

File #: 13-0406, Version: 1

City of Crossville Printed on 12/1/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

